CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH

P.O. DRAWER 10682 . RIVIERA BEACH, FLORIDA 33419
(561) 845-4180 FAX (561) 842-5105

DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING

13 December 2016
RE: Purchasing Recommendation RFP 826-17-1

Please be advised that the Purchasing Department recommends the award of RFP 826-17-1, Citywide ERP
System and Implementation to Tyler Technologies.

Tyler has excellent ranking from Dunn and Bradstreet and has no issues within Sunbiz. All references noted
for implementations have been excellent.

It is recommended that the Finance and Purchasing Departments be permitted to negotiate best terms of
pricing and delivery schedules of modules.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

p .

Dean Mealy, Il
City Purchasing Director



